

Fwd: Horse Farm on Peaks

Permitting and Inspections buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Zoning zoning@portlandmaine.gov>, Christina Stacey cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 1:43 PM

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Sarah Meuse <smeuse@hotmail.com>

Date: Tue, Sep 19, 2017 at 10:12 PM

Subject: Horse Farm on Peaks

To: "permitting@portlandmaine.gov" <permitting@portlandmaine.gov>

Dear Members of the Board,

I am writing in support of the continuing use of the horse farm belonging to Thomas Covington Johnson on Ballfield Rd on Peaks Island.

I understand horses are required to have shelter by Maine Law, and I support the horse owners and the landowner providing that shelter.

I believe the farm and the open space contribute to our quality of life on the island. The horse camp is such a wonderful outlet for children on or off the island to experience nature and animals. It gives them a unique opportunity to familiarize themselves with horses, horse care, and the outdoors. This is the only setting around Portland that make these learning opportunities possible.

Thank you for your consideration

- Sarah Meuse

Sent from my iPhone